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From: Joyetta Booker <joyetta1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 22, 2015 9:30 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Fiber Optic needed

I live in South-Central Missouri where high-speed (fiber optic) internet is not available to me.  We are currently 
subscribed to satellite internet as this is our only choice. The phone company that covers our area (landline) 
only offers dial-up connectivity to our area. Please consider our area as in need of fiber optic connectivity.  We 
live in Howell County Missouri about 16 miles from the town of West Plains. Our address is: Ronald and 
Joyetta Booker 
                                                
                                               West Plains, MO 65775 
We live down JJ Hwy in Howell County about 10 miles down. 
A contact phone # for us is . 
Thank you so much for considering our area for fiber optic expansion so we can subscribe to a lower cost 
internet service. 




